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92 Franklin Street - 4th Floor

EriE COUNTY LEGISLATURE
Buffalo, New York 14202

February 9, 2018

PUBLIC NOTICE / MEDIA ADVISORY

To: All Interested Parties

From: Robert M. Graber
Clerk of the Legislature

Subject: Letters of Interest and Resumes for Position of Commissioner of the Erie County Water
Authority

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that letters of interest and resumes from individuals interested in appointment or
reappointment to the position of Commissioner of the Erie County Water Authority are being accepted
by the Erie County Legislature.

Pursuant to Section 5.01 of the Erie County Legislature’s 2018 Rules of Order:

Candidates, including incumbents seeking reappointment, for the position of
Commissioner of the Erie County Water Authority, shall formally submit, in writing,
to the Chair of the Legislature, notice of their candidacy for that position.

Individuals interested in consideration for Commissioner should submit a letter of interest and resume
to Legislature Chairman Peter J. Savage, I, ¢c/o Robert M. Graber, Clerk of the Legislature, 92 Franklin
Street, Fourth Floor, Buffalo, New York 14202 or via electronic mail to Robert.Graber@erie.gov.

The deadline for receipt of all documents is no later than 5:00 pm on Monday, February 26, 2018.
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